
Project Graduation 2015…A Night to Remember 
 

Attention Parents of Juniors 
 

Plans for Project Graduation—a nationally recognized program that provides a safe, alcohol- 
and drug-free celebration during which graduates can enjoy being with their class one last 
time—are well underway for the class of 2015. 
 

We need approximately $160 per student to cover the cost of the: 
 

 Venue—secret, but totally awesome and amazing! 
 Entertainment—secret, but also totally awesome and amazing! 
 Food and beverages—it wouldn’t be a party without great food! 
 Transportation—we are aiming for charter buses  
 Gifts—so we can send our graduates off with fond memories of their time at VHS.  
 

At the request of many parents … 
 

Our aim is to keep time-intensive fundraising to a minimum. Thus we have requested families 
to contribute $160.00 per student, payable in $30 installments over several months. 
 

At this point we need: 
 

 Payment of the first three installments from anyone who has not yet paid. 
 Volunteers to be a part of the committee going forward. 
 Chaperones for the 2014 Project Graduation—this is a great way to see first-hand what it’s 

all about. Volunteers are needed to supervise from 10:00 PM until 5:00 AM, June 20th. 
  
Feel free to contact Lisa Alfano at lisaalfano@verizon.net or Lisa Violante at lviolante@gmail.com 
with any questions.  

 
 

Please return the bottom portion to VHS in an envelope marked Project Graduation 2015. 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Name of student            
 
Enclosed is my payment of $       
Checks can be made out to “Project Graduation 2015” and sent to school in an envelope marked “Project 
Graduation 2015.” 
 
I would like to help by             
 
I have questions. Please contact me at           

 
 

 
 

Together,	we	can	make	this	happen!

If you have already paid the first three installments, thank you!  
 

If you have not yet paid the first three installments, no worries, but please 
send in the money ($90.00 total) for the first three installments) by June 10th.  
 

If you know your child wants to go, but need to set up a different payment 
plan, just let us know. 
	


